
 

 
 

High Commission of India, Nairobi 
 

************* 

Two frontline ships of the Indian Navy,  

Kolkata and Tarkash,  

are visiting Mombasa Port in September 2018  

on a goodwill visit to Kenya  

 

The ships will be open for visit by general public  

on 16th September 2018 (Sunday)  

from 1030 hrs to 1230 hrs 

 

Indian nationals and friends of India are cordially 

invited to visit the ships  

 

 

 
 

Entry will be permitted only with valid photo ID proof  
 

No bags/packets are permitted in vicinity or on board the 
ships for security reasons 

 

All visitors are liable to be checked for security reasons 

 

  


